
INFRASTRUCTURE 

Ref. GIL/SE/2024-25/27 July 15, 2024 

BSE Surveillance 
BSE Limited ("BSE") 
P J Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400001 
Security Code: 532775 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

Re: Clarification on Increase in volume  

We refer to your email reference number L/SURV/ONL/PV/HK/2024-2025/143 dated July 
15, 2024 in captioned subject. 

In this connection, we would like to submit that the Company has been disseminating 
information to the stock exchanges / shareholders in terms of regulatory requirements from 
time to time, latest being our communication dated June 12, 2024. Subsequent to the said 
communication, to the best of our knowledge and belief, no further developments have 
occurred that may be construed as material enough for the Company to disseminate. 

The Company is committed to provide updates as and when any material developments 
takes place. We request you to note the same. 

Thanking you, 
Yours truly, 

For GTL Infrastructure Limited 

Nitesh A. Mhatre Vikas Arora 
Company Secretary Whole-time Director 
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